COPY.
vl Tloud’s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

M.12767/35,
20th December, 1935,
~ Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 19th instant respecting the Forms1l Investigation to be
made into the circumstances attanding the loss of the
Canadian Motor Ship "JosEpPm MEDIIL", and to asequaint you that
the contents have been duly noted,

Thanking you for your attention in the matter,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Assistant Secretary,
¥dle Marine Depertment,

Great George Street, s, w.1.




